
Warehousing Development and Regulatory Authority 

 

Notice for Extension of bid submission date and Second Pre Bid Conference for RFP 

for “Implementation and Support for Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System (NWRS)” 

 

There have been some queries from the bidders related to the detailed technical 

specifications of hardware and software components for the NWRS system, which were 

released vide corrigendum to the RFP on 7th February, 2013.  

Therefore it has been decided to provide an opportunity to all prospective bidders to seek 

clarifications on the detailed technical specifications. Bidders may submit their queries 

related to the corrigendum by 4PM on 1st March 2013 by email to dirwdra.fpd@nic.in. A 

second pre bid meeting would be held at WDRA office at 2PM on 4th March, 2013 to discuss 

and respond to the queries related to the corrigendum.  

The due date for submission of the proposals is therefore extended. The extended date of 

submission of bid would be intimated with the corrigendum issued for the said RFP.  
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